
 

 

Great to see everyone who managed to come to the Awards/

Leaving Ceremony today, it’s such a shame everyone can’t be 

there as it really is a celebration of what Beaucroft’s about. 

 

In addition to celebrating the success of the leavers, the follow-

ing pupils won awards this year:- 

 KS1    Tyler Jones 

 KS2    Will Turner 

 KS3    Calvin Franklin 

 KS4     Reece Young 

 KS5    Isabel Homer 

 Citizenship   Coco Coles 

 Sportsperson   Ryan Martin 

 Performing Arts  Amanda Edgley 

 Bill Moore Award  Jack Woodley 

 Most Improved x 2  Alex Binks & Aiden Cane 

 Personal Achievement Hannah May 

 Best Newcomer  Lyla Mitchell 

 Art    Anna Alarcon 

 Chris Moraitou Cup  Jodie Hampshire 

 The McGill Trophy  Dylan Elsey 

Congratulations to everyone, not just everyone mentioned above, but to every 

Beaucroft pupil for the successes and achievements they make all year. 

Thank you to everyone for supporting the Beaucroft 10 mile swimathon for the John 

Thornton Young Achievers Foundation. 

Total amount raised was £1021.00 —an incredible team effort! 

Thanks again on behalf of the John Thornton Young Achievers Foundation.          Joe 
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Post 16 Parent 

Transport Consulta-

tion 

DCC will be consulting 

on the Home to School 

Transport Policy and 

the Post 16 Transport 

Policy for 2019/20 with 

effect 19th June to 16th 

July. 

Please give your feed-

back to the consulta-

tion—good or bad—

using the address      

below: (copy and paste 

into your web browser). 

https://

www.dorsetforyou.gov.u

k/education-and-

training/schools-and-

learning/schools-and-

learning.aspx#/  

 

I hope you enjoyed read-

ing the Ofsted report. 

If you didn’t receive a 

copy, it will be both on  

the school website and 

officially on the Ofsted 

website from today. 


